Additional Bulletin Announcements

Canyonville Adventist Elementary School News

Student Family Heritage Fair - Thank you for the huge support for our
young entrepreneurs! We had a successful and fun evening!

Doernbecher Children’s Hospital Fundraiser - Students will be supporting
Doernbecher Children’s Hospital by reading everyday from April 15 -
May 15 for 30 minutes. If you’d like to sponsor a child a certain amount
for each day they read for 30 minutes, please contact Laura at 541-415-
1326.

Registration for Next School Year - We are currently registering students for
next year. If you know of anyone who would be interested in Christian
education in a good environment, please let them know about CAES!

Fundraising for CAES Budget

¢ Recycling - Please keep collecting your cash redemptive recyclables,
and put them in the blue bags you will find in the Lobby and bring
them to the school or you can take them to Bottle Drop in Roseburg. zzzian
We appreciate all who have contributed.

¢ Our Veggie Food Store - We will be selling Veggie Food on Tues-
days from 4:15-4:45. Please contact Kim —1-541-261-5847 or it  £=
is really helpful if you email your order, then Kim can have it
ready for you when you arrive— caesveggiefood@gmail.com. See the cur-
rent price list on the foyer bulletin board.

Things to Look Forward to in 2023

April 6 - May 7 - Revelation’s HOPE Evangelistic Seminar - We will be continu-
ing a chapter-by-chapter, Christ-centered series of meetings presented by Pas-
tor Murray Miller starting at 7pm. This series will meet weekly Thursdays
through Sundays from April 6 to May 7. Personal invitations are still available in
the Foyer. Plan now to attend and invite as many as possible to attend!

April 8 - Special Easter Potluck & Ding Dong Ditch Afternoon - Today, come
enjoy fellowship at our special Easter potluck. And stay after potluck, as we will
divide flowers amongst those who would like to participated in leaving flowers
on the front porch of random neighbors in our community.

April 8 - RHOPE Visitation Team Meeting - Today at 2pm the RHOPE visitation

team will be meeting in the main office. And please email Pastor Murray your

email address ahead of that meeting (his email is pastormumiller@gmail.com).
Thank you!

April 11 - Cooking Club - This month we are talking about “Becoming Your Best
Self” with an emphasis on weight loss. Come join us for good food and a good
time. Remember to invite a friend. Over—

Things to Look Forward to in 2023 - continued

April 16 - Cooking for Kids - The Health Ministry of the Grants Pass Seventh-day
Adventist Church is inviting all future chefs of Southern Oregon, ages 4-12, to a
free hands-on cooking class on Sunday, April 16, from 2:00 - 4:00 PM in the
Better Living Center, 1360 NE Ninth Street, Grants Pass. Parents are welcome to
come, too, as this class will also have a gardening component. Please register in
advance by calling Darlene at 541-474-1383 or Rosie at 541-471-1325.

May 12 - Friday Night Campfire Vespers - 7:00 pm we will meet behind the Fel-
lowship Hall for a Campfire Vespers. Social Committee will provide popcorn, hot
drink and items for S’'mores. Bring camp chairs and a blanket!

June 16 - Friday Night Campfire Vespers - 7:00 pm we will meet behind the Fel-
lowship Hall for a Campfire Vespers. Social Committee will provide popcorn, hot
drink and items for S’mores. Bring camp chairs and a blanket!

Southern Oregon Women’s Retreat—Save the Date - The Southern
Oregon Women'’s Retreat is scheduled for June 2-4 at Milo Academy. The
theme this year is “Lord Prepare Me to be a Sanctuary.” Tawny Sportsman will
be the keynote speaker this year. For more information to to godsgirlscon-
nect.com or God’s Girls Connect Facebook page. You can register at
ggc.retreat@gmail.com. There are flyers in the foyer. Plan on joining this spe-
cial retreat!

Gladstone Camp Meeting - is coming July 13-15 for Spanish and July 18-22
for English! If you would like to volunteer in any of the departments, please fill
out the online Volunteer Registration form at https://Ifforms.oc.npuc.org/
Forms/pub-2023CMREG. You will find the Departments and description for all
the volunteer positions on the conference website. There are a limited number
of paid positions available for kitchen and cleaning crew staff during Camp
Meeting, as well as the Summer Grounds Crew June-July. Thank you for signing
up now and helping with Camp Meeting!
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